
SALARY LINES FOR FACULTY  
IN ADMINISTRATIVE APPOINTMENTS 

 
 
Effective 12/07 
 
 
The Dean shall hold open the regular faculty line of any administrative faculty appointee within 
the college, such as an associate or assistant dean, for as long as that person serves in an 
administrative position within the college.  When the administrative appointee steps down or 
vacates the position, whether by resignation, recall, or non-reappointment, he/she will return to 
the regular faculty using the open line held by the dean. 
 
Faculty administrators returning to the regular faculty will have their merit increases in 
accordance with the stipend integration policy as amended in December of 2007. 
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